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FOR MULTIPLE HIGH PRESSURE GAS FACILITIES, SITE WORK 
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1)  On the bid sheet it shows "Old Tar Road" and "Tull Road", but in the RFB it states "Proposal Form 
Sugg Parkway Substation Site Work",  are we correct that this is only for Old Tar Road and Tull Road and 
not the Sugg Parkway Substation? 
 
Yes, the reference to “Sugg Parkway Substation Site Work” is incorrect. RFP22-16 is the site work for Old 
Tar Road and Tull Road gate stations. 
 
2) Is our understanding correct that this current bid is for clearing and grade to subgrade, erosion 
control, storm drainage pipe and construction entrance? 
 
Yes, that is correct. 
 
3) In Section I, #15 it states "delivery of all equipment, materials, or supplies shall be made Free on 
Board (FOB) Sugg Parkway Substation, 1390 Sugg Parkway, Greenville NC  27834 unless otherwise 
specified." Is this the correct location? 
 
No, Sugg Parkway is incorrect. The correct addresses are Old Tar Road and Tull Road as shown on the 
construction drawings. 
 
4) Does a Certificate of Insurance need to be attached to the RFB or only if awarded the bid?  
 
Provide a copy of your Certificate of Insurance with the completed bid. 
 
5) We would be interested in bidding on the rock, concrete apron/driveway.  Will this be on a separate 
RFB? 
 
Yes, the remaining items of work will be included in a separate RFB. 


